
	
  

Salvation Army Toy Distribution 
 

On December 18th, Pinnacle Services’ Volunteer Committee had 16 Pinnacle staff volunteer at the 
Salvation Army to assist parents who had registered their children to receive a gift for the holidays.  

 

Our volunteers joined with 
over 3,000 volunteers to 
help parents select gifts for 
their children, providing a 
stress free holiday shopping 
experience.  
 

The volunteers helped 
distribute 47,000 toys and 
over 8,000 winter coats to 
children in need.  

Pinnacle	
  Gives	
  Back	
  
Food Drive 

 
During the month of December, Pinnacle 
Services’ Health Initiative Committee sponsored 
a Food Drive for the Senior Food Shelf at 18th 
and Central in Northeast Minneapolis. We 
collected non-perishable food and personal 
hygiene products and delivered the donations on 
December 18th. The items weighed in at 159 
pounds! 

Blood Drive 
 
Blood is essential for life: it carries oxygen and nutrients throughout the body, 
fights infections, and helps heal wounds.  
 

You or someone you know will need blood. At some point we will all know a 
friend, neighbor, family member, or co-worker who needs a blood transfusion. 
In fact, 1 out of 3 people will need blood in their lifetime. There is no blood 
substitute; only volunteer blood donors can roll up their sleeves and save lives.   
 

The Health Initiative Committee held a Red Cross Blood Drive on 
November 3, 2014. This was our most successful blood drive yet, with a total of 
20 whole blood units donated. In previous years, we had donated 13 units 
(2009), 16 units (2011), and 10 units (2012). 
 Thanks to all of our employees that participated!  


